
 

 

 
 

 

SAN SIMEON NEWSLETTER 
Help Needed 6 PM Tonight to Continue the CLEAN UP 
TRUCKS NEEDED 

 

 

Dear Residents of San Simeon, 

A heartfelt thank you to all of the amazing volunteers who came out last night to help 
gather and remove palm fronds and other horticulture debris! Your efforts made a 
huge difference, and we appreciate each of you for stepping up to keep our 
community clean and safe. 

We successfully cleared debris from over half of the community.  Tonight, Wednesday, 
Oct. 16th, we will be finishing the clean-up efforts. If you were unable to participate 
yesterday, we encourage you to join us tonight. We will again meet at the clubhouse at 6 
PM, to move the remaining debris to the designated area near the trash compactor. 

Volunteers with a truck are especially needed to help transport debris more 
efficiently. Many hands make light work!! 

This is another great opportunity to work together as a community. Thank you again for 
your ongoing support, and we look forward to seeing you tonight! 

Thanks, 
San Simeon HOA 
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